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CIS BOYS FOOTBALL

It has been a very exciting year with our boys CIS football team. They have competed
against many schools and met with Mamre Anglican School in the quarter final this week.
Although the boys played an incredible first half, Mamre came back fighting to take the game into
penalties. The team displayed an amazing effort and although they fell short this time, there is
much to applaud for their sportsmanship, courage and determination to be in the top 8 of 56
schools across the state. Well done to Coach Sonny, Coach Goran and the team for all their efforts
this tournament, we look forward to competing again next year.
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Mrs Irene Focas
Senior School Sports Co-ordinator
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